
The 964 Register barbecue at the Elvetham Hotel in Hartley Wintney on 30th 
August,  coincident with the Belgian Grand Prix was a great success.  As well 
as the 30 or so people pre-registered for the event, the timely mention in last 
month’s PP go the attention of a few more with a total of 17 cars showing up. 
The projection TV laid on by the Elvetham Hotel along with the very welcome 
canapés during the race made for an enjoyable and relaxed afternoon, 
culminating in a superb barbecue after the race.  The weather managed to 
hold off the rain, despite a few spots experienced on the journey there for 
some   More details are available as well as a link to the registration page on 
the Events page at www.964uk.com. 
 

 
 
The Porsche & Polo event at Kirtlington near Oxford  on 5th September is next 
on the list but deadlines dictate that I can’t include any details here. Melvin 
Spear is coordinating the 964 and 964RS attendance and we’ll hopefully have 
some details and pictures next month.. 
 
As reported last month, the 964 Sprint Day at Curborough Sprint Course on 
31st October has been massively over subscribed.  The 20 available spaces 
have now been booked and paid for but spectators will get free entry into the 
course and there is no charge for passenger laps.  Some refreshments will be 
available. 
 
I haven’t had an overwhelming response to including the 911 & Porsche 
World Picnic in the Park on 20th September in our activities.  It was a good 
event last year but getting in to the location proved a bit of a headache and 
perhaps that’s the reason for the lack of enthusiasm.   
 
 



By pure coincidence my local region – Region 10, Milton Keynes & Northants 
– have an event organised on the same day at the Cross Keys in Pulloxhill, 
Bedfordshire in cooperation with the Aston Martin Owners Club and a 
contingent from the 964 Register would be made very welcome.  I’ll put some 
more details on the forum. 
 
As always, keep an eye on your e-mails.  We’ve had a very good response 
from members updating us with their e-mail addresses and the constant task 
of updating car records seems never ending.  Occasionally we find that new 
members do not give an e-mail address with their application and if this is one 
of your first copies of Porsche Post and you have not received an e-mail from 
us please make a point of sending us a short note to 
964@porscheclubgb.com with your Membership Number in order that we can 
keep you up to date with Register activities. 
 
 
Dave Wilkinson & Steve Brookes. 


